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This Week.... 

We had a fantastic day at Brockholes! The 

children took part in 2 workshops in which they; 

had a minibeast hunt, took a woodland walk to 

meet the ‘Wind in the Willows’ characters and 

learnt about their habitats, went bird spotting, 

painted with mud, made a picture in nature and 

made a clay tree figure. Although we are all still 

a little tired, we are fired up with lots more 

ideas for our topic as the trip has really 

brought Wind in the Willows alive. 

In English this week we have been looking at 

letters. We have written a thank you letter to 

our leaders at Brockholes and we will be 

continuing to write letters next week 
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This Week Continued... 

In Maths we have been creating 

bar graphs and reading bar 

graphs. The children have been 

comparing data and using their 

subtraction skills to find the 

difference between different 

categories. Next week in Maths 

we will be looking at capacity and 

volume. 

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Isaac J, Lola, Harvey, Kara, 

Harry, Lucy, Faye, Katie, Lucas 

and Jack. 

 

Talk Topic  

 

Can the children spot any signs 

that Summer is on its way? 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week –  

Faye 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Isaac J 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Justice –  

Ruby 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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